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20th March 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As we approach the end of the spring term, I wanted to write to let you know about an event 
we are holding on Friday 23rd March to raise money for the British Red Cross Syria Appeal. I 
am sure you will have been moved by the plight of refugees in Syria in recent weeks and 
when I was approached by a group of Year 11 students to do something special on the last 
day of this term, I thought it an excellent idea. 
 
Friday will be a non-uniform day and pupils are asked to bring in £2 each to raise money for 
this cause. We will also be holding a cake sale at break, outside the school hall. Donations of 
cakes would be very welcome either in advance or on the day and please remind your child to 
bring some loose change to enable them to support the cake stall. At lunchtime, our staff will 
also be taking on a team of pupils in a netball tournament, for which spectators will be 
charged 50p.  
 
Further ahead, over the Easter holidays, we will be organising our annual Easter Revision 
School for students in Year 11. There will be a comprehensive programme of revision classes 
held over the two weeks and each Year 11 student has received a bespoke timetable telling 
them about the sessions they need to attend. Please encourage attendance at these 
sessions. 
 
Finally, Monday 9th April will be a Training Day, with all students expected back in school on 
Tuesday 10th April. May I wish all students and their families a very happy Easter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Peter Agnew 
Headteacher 


